
 
 

 

 

May 19, 2025 

 

Davie Tucker 

Executive Director 

Metro Human Relations Commission 

150 2nd Avenue North, Suite 217 

Nashville, TN 37201 

 

Dear Davie, 

 

I wanted to present this letter to you as official notification that the Metro Human Relations 

Commission Support Fund of the Community Foundation of Middle Tennessee is 

providing a gift of $13,104.10 to the Metro Human Relations Commission (MHRC). This 

funding is made possible by a generous gift from Iris Buhl, a generous private donor who 

established this fund before her death, and informed by her previous service as a Metro Human 

Relations Commissioner. The Fund was established to further the mission and vision of the 

MHRC and enable the MHRC to provide the best and most innovative programs in the areas of 

education and training to promote tolerance and understanding among all groups living in 

Metropolitan Nashville. 

 

Metro Human Relations Commission Support Fund is one of several funds at the Community 

Foundation that supports public/private partnerships with Metro Nashville. In this instance, we 

are pleased to provide funds that coordinate support for the Metro Human Relations Commission 

and its vital efforts to promote the safety, health, security, peace, and general welfare of 

Davidson County residents. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to work together. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Fair 

Director of Philanthropic Services 

3421 Belmont Boulevard 

Nashville, TN 37215  

615-321-4939, ext. 102 
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